
Coaching Position Announcement:
Pacific High School has an opening for Head Coach for our varsity girls’ basketball team in the 2024-2025
season. We would prefer that applicants have club, high school, or college coaching experience.

▪ Reports to – Vice Principal and Principal
▪ Season November 18, 2024 and ends February 22, 2025

Requirements:
1. Applicants shall hold current First Aid and CPR certification.

2. Applicants shall complete all OSAA required coaching certifications before the start of the season (all
required courses are found at http://www.osaa.org/coaches).

Please submit a letter of interest in this position, detailing your qualifications for the position. Internal
candidates are given first consideration.

Closing Date: May 8, 2024

Contact: Ben Stallard, Athletic Director
Pacific High School
PO Box 8
Port Orford, OR 97465
ben.stallard@2cj.k12.or.us
(541) 348 – 2293

http://www.osaa.org/coaches

